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Notice has been received of the following questions from Members of the Council to be 
put to the Council meeting. 

 

1. Question to the Elected Mayor by Councillor A Newman  

There have been a number of recent announcements from the government regarding 

housing provision; in particular they have stated that they will create a nationwide 

standard that shows how many homes authorities need to plan for in their area. 

Can the Mayor tell the council what the figure used for consultation on this standard 

figure was for North Tyneside and will it have any effect upon our recently agreed local 

plan. 
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